FrREDERICK W. LLANG

Tax & EsTATE COUNSELLOR
214 GrRANT BUOILDING

ATLANTA 8, GEORGIA

oct 30, 1944

Dr Forrest C, Allen
University of fansas
Lawrence, Lfansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Ilhis is to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of October 26th.

First the reason 1 havent made any greater
progress 18 that I have been treating this
a8 a plaything working it mainly by mail
from my farm,

Please advise me how much my offer would be
have to be enlarged to maeke this proposition

interesting to you. I agree with you that a
personal contact with the Fred dMedart Co.

would be greatly preferable to correspondence.

If we can asgree upon terms 1 bellieve that you
should have the three and one half pounds of
testimonial letters that 1 have here to show
to the lnterested company.

olncerely yours,

W L

Frederick W, +“ah




